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I am expressing my deepest concern about the horrendous abortion bill that Mr Pyne has put
 together and others who support him.   To kill an unborn for no reason at ant-time of pregnancy
 is simple murder. There would be extreme cases where mothers health would be threatened, so
 these cases would have to be DELIBERATED BETWEEN PROFESSIONAL DOCTORS not some
 nontrained person who happened to be in politics. 
PLEASE, THIS NEW TYPE OF HOLOCOST MUST BE STOPPED NOW... if not then expect more
 wickedness be demanded to be made law.
 
Patricia Crowther
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